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FROM THE DESK OF THE PRINCIPAL… 

Dear R. B. Hunt Family, 
 I would like to congratulate R. B. Hunt’s Volunteers of the Year. Jen Stevenson has 
been named our adult volunteer of the year. Jen has been involved with our P.T.A.O. and 
currently serves as president and has been an active business partner.  She has put in 
countless volunteer hours and has been a leader in helping us to secure new playground 
equipment for our students as well as funding our technology needs. Most recently, she has 
secured support for us to have a permeant “Blessings in a Backpack” program for students 
who need food for the weekend.  
 Our senior volunteer of the year is Mrs. Susan Graham. I have had the privilege to 
work with Susan as a home economics teacher during my career. Now retired from 
teaching, she spends many hours here at Hunt working with our “Great Leaps” program. 
She has made such a difference in our student’s reading fluency by her commitment to 
that program. Mrs. Graham is the proud grandmother of Mallory, who is in our third grade. 
 Our youth volunteer of the year is a former Hunt student, Hunter James. Hunter 
has volunteered the past two years working with our chess club along with volunteer Shelia 
McGill. The chess club up will start up again for third through fifth grade students on 
Thursday, November 2nd. Please stop by the office for an application. 
 If you are planning to attend the “Parade of Characters” on Friday, October 27th 
at 8:45 a.m., please make sure you are a cleared volunteer to have building access. All 
visitors with you need to also be cleared. Please fill out the attached form if you want us 
to send your pre-approved badge home so you will not have to wait in line on Friday 
morning.  
 The Fall Festival is next Friday, October 27th, from 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. You can 
purchase an All-You-Can-Play bracelet for $8.00 until the Thursday before, after that, 
they are $10.00 at the door.   There will be more than 30 booths, entertainment and a 
variety of food for sale. Lots of family fun for the whole family! 
 
Have a Great Weekend, 
 
Amanda S. Garman  
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Students of the Week 
FIRST GRADE: Bryce Bates, Kelly Birchall, Netta Michalko, Jack Johnson,  

Layla Usina 

SECOND GRADE: Julian Barrera, Lily Cline, Pearl Dettra, Dylan DuBrow,  

Dalilah Schmidt, William Garcia, Kole Casey, Evelyn Bigalke, Inzo Michalko, 

McAllister Whelan, Jackson Gipson, Emma LeGrand 

THIRD GRADE: Joe Koppman, Shayla Shaw, Adelaide Pacetti, Kate McGee, 

Kingston Goyette, Mary Clifford, Leoncio McClarnon, Mallory  

Graham 

FOURTH GRADE: Sofia Forbes, Savannah Ellis, Joseph Look, Ben  

Sammet, Sadie Boss, Luke Splane, Von Birchall, Sienna Loder, Jayden  

Cunningham, Noah Ropp, Freddy Hunter, Adelade Oliver 

FIFTH GRADE: Corlea Lange, Lilly Fogarty, Alex Sprowles, Odette Greene, 

Hudson Silbert, Janie Stevenson 

PLEASE SEND IN 
YOUR BOXTOPS!!! 

The Art Room needs  

Unscented Baby 

Wipes! 
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 R .  B .  H U N T  E L E M E N T A R Y  

Lighthouse Café: October20th-October 27th.   
Breakfast is served daily 8:00 until 8:25.   

Milk is offered with every meal. 
 
Monday– Chicken Quesadilla Max, Max Cheese Sticks & Choice of 
Marinara Dipping Sauce, Chicken Nuggets & Choice of WG Garlic 
Toast 
 
Tuesday– Cheese or Pepperoni Calzonettes, Home-Style Chicken 
Sandwich, Mini Corn Dogs 
 
Wednesday– Chicken Nuggets & Choice of WG Roll, Cheese or 
Pepperoni Pizza, Cool Box 
Thursday– Pasta & Chicken Marinara and Choice of WG Garlic 
Toast, Hot Dog, Chicken Nuggets & Choice of WG Garlic Toast 
 
Friday– BBQ Chicken & Choice of WG GARLIC Toast,  
Cheeseburger, Mini Corn Dogs 

PARADE OF CHARACTERS VOLUNTEER PASS REQUEST 
You must be an approved volunteer to access the school. If you are approved and would like a preprinted pass, please cut and fill this form out  

and send in your child’s RED FOLDER by Wednesday 10/25/2017. 

Name__________________________________________________________________________________Birthdate_____________________________  

Name__________________________________________________________________________________Birthdate_____________________________  

Name__________________________________________________________________________________Birthdate_____________________________  

Name__________________________________________________________________________________Birthdate_____________________________  

PTAO News 

 Next Friday, October 27th, is our Annual Fall Festi-
val!  The deadline to send in a check for the discounted all 
you can play eight-dollar armbands is Tuesday, October 
24th.  You can also buy the armbands for $10 the day of the 
festival, or individual $2 tickets for the bounce house.  En-
trance is free.  The Dance Company and North Florida Mar-
tial Arts will be performing at 6pm.   There are some new 
and exciting booths, like a pie eating contest, Gaga Ball, 
and Zombie tag.  Hope to see you all there! 
 While you are at the Fall Festival, please stop by 
the Book Fair in the multipurpose room.  Your students will 
be visiting the Book Fair the following week, October 30th-
November 3rd.  By visiting Friday, you can help guide your 
child to choose a great book during their allotted time, get 
some early holiday shopping done (they have great stock-
ing stuffers), or just check it out.  They even have cook-
books, teen books, and SSYRA books.  R.B. Hunt receives 
books for our library, teachers and Smartboards for the 
classrooms from Scholastic. 
 
Business Partner News 
 
The Salt Life Food Shack is a Beacon Donor! 
 In 2003, four friends from Jacksonville Beach cre-
ated the Salt Life Brand.  It has become very well known 
across America, and lucky for us, also a restaurant.  The 
Salt Life Food Shack restaurant is right down the road from 
R.B. Hunt across from the St. Augustine Pier.  They have 
burgers, seafood, sushi, poke bowls.  Their fish tank was 
made by the show Tanked.  They also have great live mu-
sic.  
321 A1A Beach Blvd 
 
The White Room 
 The White Room is an award winning full service 
private event and wedding venue located in the heart of 
historic St. Augustine on the historic bay front.  They have 
3 private waterfront event venues to choose from, all with 
indoor and outdoor areas with breath taking views.  In 
their 10 years of experience, they have already won many 
awards.  Check out the beautiful pictures at whit-
eroomweddings.com 

Free Breakfast/Lunch Program 

 

Free breakfast and lunch for all  
students will end Friday, unless the 
child is on the free lunch program.  
 

School District Calendar Parent Input 

 

The school district is asking for parent input on the school  
calendar for the 2019-20,  
2020-21 and 2021-22 school years. The 
calendar committee  has put together 
two calendars (an A and a B) for each of 
these three years. They are located on 
the school district website and input will 
be taken until October 27th.  
 


